
The Similkameen Spur Trail will reopen 
on July 29, 2022.  The trail will remain 
open until August 29, 2022, when the 
Spur Trail must be temporarily closed 
for site preparations and the   
comprehensive dam safety inspection of 
Enloe Dam.  The trail will remain 
closed through September 19.  Efforts 
will be made to have the trail open on 
Saturdays and Sundays during this   
period.  If the Spur Trail is unable to be 
open during those weekends, notices 
will be posted at the spur trail head to 
notify the public. 
 


